

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net



Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

14th February 2020

Dear Parent / Carer

## Re: GCSE Business Revision Workshop Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2020

On Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2020 we are proposing a visit to GCSE revision workshops at the Vue cinema in Westfield Stratford. The workshops are being organised by the tutor2u organisation which is an exam specialist company made up of experienced teachers, subject specialists and examiners. The workshop will enable students to develop their confidence across the trickier topics of the course whilst re-enforcing the exam technique required to attain the higher grades.

The total student contribution is £28. This price covers entrance to the workshop. The payment needs to be made by **Friday 28**<sup>th</sup> **February 2020** to secure a place on the trip. This is a voluntary contribution. Should you feel that, for financial reasons, you are unable to fund all or part of the trip, please contact Mr R Mammen at the school. We must emphasise that if we do not receive enough of the voluntary contributions and the trip is financially non-viable, it will be cancelled. In addition students are required to bring a packed lunch or lunch money and have at least £5 on their Oyster Card for a return trip to Stratford. We will leave Roding Valley High School at 9:00am and travel via the Central Line to the venue. We hope to return back on-site by 4:30pm.

You will receive a separate email with a **consent form which must be completed** before your son/daughter can go on the trip.

I do hope your son/daughter can take part in the day in order to develop their understanding of the subject further. If you would like to discuss any the content of this letter please email me direct at ohussain@rodingvalley.net

Yours faithfully

Mr O Hussain Head of Faculty Mr M Vermaak Assistant Headteacher

11//



















